
 Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club Minutes 

November 9, 2017 

 

 The meeting was called to order by President Monica Yuhas at 6:35 p.m. 

 

 Jane Ottum introduced her guest for the evening, June Miatec, the Outreach 

Coordinator for Kenosha Library. June spoke about all the different forms or 

entertainment and education at the Kenosha Library. 

 

  The Pledge of Allegiance and the Woman’s Club Collect were recited.   

 

 Vicki Richardson gave the Treasurers Report for Cindy Briesemeister who was not 

in attendance.  Vicki stated that the club had $9,801.69 in the club’s account. 

 

 Char Carver thanked everyone for all of their help and donations for the Auction.  

She will have final numbers and information once all of the bills have been paid.  

 

 Jane Ottum discussed the Dayton Hotel Bingo.  It will be on November 16th with 

setup at 5:45 and Bingo starting at 6:30. 

 

 Anita Potts said that she spoke to Angels of Hope who’s family will be the recipient 

of Christmas gifts from the club this year. They have not picked their families yet, 

but we should find out next week. 

 

 Connie Coshnet spoke about the Cookie Walk.  It will take place on Saturday 

December 9th from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  Cookies should be dropped off at the 

Village Hall on Friday December 8th from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 

 The Holiday Dinner will be on December 14th at Casa Capri.  Cocktails will be at 

6:00 p.m. with Dinner at 6:30 p.m.  There will be gift wrapping and Naughty Santa. 

 

 The old Facebook page will be deleted soon. 

 

 Anita read a Thank you note from Miss Kenosha, Kaitlyn Rhey. 

 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:58 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Jan Petrovic / Recording Secretary 
   

 


